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Dear Local 30 members,

As you are aware our National Agreement termination date is September 30, 2018. While the
Coalition continues to urge Kaiser to return to the bargaining table and complete a new National
Agreement covering our members, until then we will continue to do the work of Partnership in
the process.

Following September 30th, the terms of the current National Agreement remain in effect while
we bargain a renewal. Our members will receive a 3% wage increase on October 1, 2018, (or the
nearest pay period) and the benefits we enjoy will not immediately change.

Also, Kaiser has now reached a settlement with the Alliance of unions, the group that left the
Coalition last spring. Many of those unions had local contract expiration dates in 2018 and
needed to bargain sooner. Our local union expiration dates for our KP and CSC contracts are
2019 or after which give us more time to reach new agreements. Our intention is to finalize our
agreements as soon as possible.

We plan to return to the bargaining table in the next few weeks and work toward a settlement.
We will keep you informed as things progress.

In unity,
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Walter Allen Jr.
Executive Director/CFO
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